
Vincent County Council – Department Lands and Surveys – 1885-1890 

File A96 

• Letter and statement from the Secretary of the Lands Board, Dunedin, showing the amount 
payable to the Vincent County Council accrued on account of deferred payment thirds from 

1 April to 31 July 1885. He requests plans on roads on which the money will be expended – 

3 November 1885

• Circular No. 112 from the Surveyor General requesting a report on the works undertaken by

authority of the Minister of Lands to open crown land for sale up to 30 June next – 26 May

1886 

• Letter from the Secretary of the Land Board, Dunedin, to the county engineer acknowledging

receipt of plans of the road lines on which it is proposed to expend deferred payment money

– 5 April 1886

• Various correspondence regarding the deferred payment thirds – 1886-1893

• Letter from the under-secretary Department Lands and Survey Wellington, acknowledging

receipt of a letter from the County, forwarding a request from residents of Bald Hill Flat, that

the Government should assist the County Council in sinking an artesian well in that locality –

16 June 1893


